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Turn Your AmazonSmile Support Into Recurring Donations 
   

Effective February 20, Amazon will be discontinuing its AmazonSmile Program. The 

program allowed individuals to support the AANA Education Foundation through 

any Amazon purchases. While the program will be missed, your donation can still 

achieve a similar lasting outcome thanks to recurring donations.  
   

If you've considered a recurring donation but are unsure where to start, consider 

signing up for monthly giving. It doesn't take much for your impact to become 

substantial: 

 $15 a month funds an Orthopaedic Resident's registration costs to attend 

the AANA Annual Meeting, the largest arthroscopy-focused meeting in the 

world. 

 $35 a month funds scholarships for Orthopaedic Surgeons to attend AANA's 

state-of-the-art lab courses, which offer attendees an opportunity to train 

with experts in a personalized setting. 



 $65 a month funds developments in the latest research as it pertains to 

arthroscopy and minimally invasive surgery. 

 $135 a month funds the AANA Health Policy Fellowship, preparing 

Orthopaedic Surgeons for a leadership role in AANA’s advocacy efforts. 

 $165 a month funds an Orthopaedic Surgeon’s participation in the AANA 

Traveling Fellowship Program, allowing them to forge relationships and 

learn new techniques in arthroscopy. 

What's more? Monthly donations can be spread throughout the entire year, making 

your donation affordable and impactful for the rest of 2023. Making a recurring 

donation is easy – visit aana.org/donate and confirm your donation details today! 
 

 

SET A RECURRING DONATION 
  

 

   

New! AANA on Location Scholarships 
Eight scholarships are now available for shoulder surgeons to attend the NEW AANA on 

Location: Salt Lake City Course! This brand-new course series brings AANA's state-of-the-art 

cadaveric lab training to different areas throughout the United States, starting with the Stryker 

Learning Center in Salt Lake City, Utah. Scholarships cover course registration up to $1,000. 

The application deadline is March 1. Learn more and apply. 

 

Coming Soon! Advanced Lab Course Scholarships  
The AANA Education Foundation will be offering scholarships for members to attend a 2023 

Advanced Lab Course. Eight scholarships (two per course) will be awarded to cover registration 

and up to $500 travel reimbursement. These courses offer arthroscopic surgeons of all career 

stages an ideal opportunity to learn the latest techniques and helpful pearls from leading 

surgeons. The application window opens March 1. Learn more. 

 

Join Us! AANA23 AANA Education Foundation Donor 

Recognition Event 
Friday, May 5 | Double Dealer, New Orleans, Louisiana 

Donors and guests are invited to join us at the Double Dealer, New Orleans’ premier 

underground cocktail bar, for an exclusive event recognizing our donors. Enjoy a variety of 



 

spirits and craft cocktails, live entertainment and light hors d’oeuvres in an unforgettable 1920’s 

themed venue that was once a real-life speakeasy. Learn more. 

 

Now Available! 2022 Year-End Tax Letter 
Need a copy of your donation letter? Simply sign in to your AANA account, click the "Giving" tab 

and click the "Generate Letter" button under 2022 Year-End Tax Letter. Access your year-end 

tax letter today! 
   
  

   

  

  

International Education Scholarship Recipients Announced! 
The AANA Education Foundation is excited to announce the recipients of the International Education 

Scholarship. This scholarship opportunity grants International members the exclusive opportunity to 

attend either a 2023 Advanced Lab Course or the 2023 AANA Annual Meeting (AANA23) May 4-6 

in New Orleans, Louisiana. 
  

Congratulations to the following recipients: 

Rebeca Garcia Barcenilla, M.D. 

Phob Ganokroj, M.D. 

Mohamed Badran, M.D. 

Fayaz Memon, M.D. 

Risto Todorov, M.D. 

Congratulations to Our Annual Fellows and Chief Residents 

Course Scholarship Recipients! 
The AANA Education Foundation is excited to announce the recipients of the Annual Fellows and 

Chief Residents Course Scholarship. This scholarship opportunity grants course registration to attend 

the 6th Annual Fellows and Chief Residents Course February 17-18, 2023 in Rosemont, Illinois. 
  

Congratulations to the following recipients: 

Sachin Allahabadi, M.D. 

Prem N. Ramkumar, M.D., M.B.A. 

Nicholas Kennedy, M.D. 

Matthew Kraeutler, M.D. 

Scholarship Recipients in Action at the Foundations in 

Arthroscopy Course 



 

The AANA Education Foundation asked the recipients of the Foundations in Arthroscopy Scholarship 

to pose for a quick photo op while attending the Foundations in Arthroscopy Lab Course January 

19-21, 2023 in Rosemont, Illinois. The Foundations in Arthroscopy courses offer Orthopaedic 

Residents and Arthroscopy Fellows a unique and personalized opportunity to interact with 

arthroscopy experts and seasoned surgeons. 

 

 

Congratulations to our scholarship recipients! From left: Patrick Ryan, M.D., Zoe W. 

Hinton, M.D., Patrick J. Tansey Jr., M.D., Lucy Meyer, M.D., Edward C. Beck, M.D., 

M.P.H., Mark J. Amirtharaj, M.D. 
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